
WELCOME TO
BONNYRIGG HEIGHTS

PUBLIC SCHOOL. 
WE ARE NOW TAKING

ENROLMENTS FOR
KINDERGARTEN  2025

Our school offers a warm
friendly and flexible environment
for your child.

Children are eligible to start
kindergarten in 2025 if they were
born before 31 July 2020.

2025 

KINDERGARTEN 

ENROLMENT
Apply online now -
scan this QR code

to access our
school website


